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Free City Centre Car Parking in December 2020 and January 2021 

  

Given the additional significant impacts of COVID-19 on the City Centre, Plymouth City Council 
resolves: 

To ask the Cabinet Member for Strategic Planning and Infrastructure to waive City Centre car parking 

charges for December and January in City Council operated car parks, to support our many local and 

varied traders and give residents and visitors an added incentive to shop locally in the festive season. 

 

Proposer: Cllr Patrick Nicholson 

Signature “By email” 

 

Seconder: Cllr Jonathan Drean 

Signature “By email” 

 


